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           Below notice has just been received from the SFI Safety Foundation: 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE REGARDING COUNTERFEIT PRODUCT 
 

 

 

      
Counterfeit devices have been obtained by Simpson Performance Products and the matter is under 
investigation.  If you have a non-carbon head and neck restraint device labeled Hutchens Hybrid 
Pro with a 2013 SFI 38.1 label, this device may not be genuine.  If this device does not have “box X” 
stitching on the tethers, it is not genuine. There are other differences between the counterfeit device and 
a genuine device that trained inspectors can identify.   
 
If you suspect that you have such a device and you are currently attending a racing event, 
immediately present the device to technical officials at the event.  Or, present the device to 
Simpson Performance personnel at the event.  
 
 If you are not at an event, contact Simpson at one of the phone numbers listed 
at simpsonraceproducts.com as soon as possible.  Warning:  usage of any device that is counterfeit and 
does not have appropriate SFI labeling could result in serious injury or death.  Counterfeit products 
have not been tested by SFI and there is no way to know whether such products meet SFI standards. 
 
Detailed information can be obtained by going to: 
 

http://sfifoundation.com/important-notice-regarding-counterfeit-product/ 

 

http://sfifoundation.com/wp-content/pdfs/Notice2-4-15.pdf 
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